
Westminster Crier January 2022 Vol 1 
 

 

Westminster Crier 
  

News and Reminders 

HOA Fees 

 The First quarter 2022 HOA Fee of $353.00 was due on January 

1st. If you haven’t received your payment book contact the office 

ASAP.  

 

Ladies Luncheon 

The next Ladies Luncheon will be held on  January 6th at 11:30 AM 

in the Club House.   Contact Irene Hart at 540-748-0513 to make 

your reservation.   

 

 

Ladies Bible Study 

Are you hoping to learn more about God's Word in 2022? The 

Westminster Ladies Bible study meets weekly on Wednesdays at 

11 at the community center. (On the second Wednesday of each 

month we will start at 11:15.) We will be doing a survey of the Old 

Testament books called the minor prophets.  It is BYOB! (Bring 



 

your own Bible!) For information, please contact Alice Sems at 

440-479-4546 or alicecsems@outlook.com. 

 

Mark your calendar 

A Coffee Social will be held on Saturday January 22,  2022 at 

9:am at the Community Center.  Come hang out with your 

neighbors.   

 
 

Board Meeting 

The next Board meeting will be on January 18 at 7pm in the 

Community Center 

 

Happy New Year 
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